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I Nicole Munn, strongly oppose the extension of the PUBLIC HEALTH AND OTHER LEGISLATION 
(EXTENSION OF EXPIRING PROVISIONS) AMENDMENT BILL 2022. 
The following Acts do not need further extension: 

 amendments to the  Public Health Act 2005
 amendments to the Corrective Services Act 2006, Disaster Management Act 2003 and Mental

Health Act 2016 to support the public health response;
 COVID-19 Emergency Response Act 2020

These Acts are placing undue and unwarranted amount of  financial, emotional, physical and social 
stress on the people of QLD. 
The Acts are already inappropriate and take away the people's sovereignty and freedoms.  The 
lock downs, mask wearing and vaccine mandates have already caused enough damage to the 
people, more damage than Covid 19 itself have or would have caused without these Acts.  These 
Acts are bad for people's health, making people more unhealthy and vulnerable than they would 
be without these restrictions.  
No virus warrants treating the people as slaves and inhumanely as the QLD government already 
has, even though this virus is only mild, and with each "variant" gets weaker.  The people do not 
need you to tell them what to do, or how to protect themselves. Drop this Bill, and let the people 
decide what they want to do by giving them a choice. 
I state again, that the Public Health and other Legislation( extension of Expiring Provisions) 
Amendment Bill 2022, not be passed or implemented 
Yours sincerely , 
Nicole Munn 
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